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MEMORANDUM 
 
 Date: January 21, 2015 
 
 To: NCRP Customers 
 
 From: David A. Smith 
   Executive Director 
 
 Subject: Errata for NCRP Statement No. 11 
 
 
 
 The following corrections should be made to NCRP Statement No. 11, Outline of Administrative 
Policies for Quality Assurance and Peer Review of Tissue Reactions Associated with Fluoroscopically-
Guided Interventions (2014): 
 
 Page 2, Table 1, third row, second column: Remove the minus. 

The SRDL value for air kerma-area product should be changed from “500 Gy cm–2” 

to 

“500 Gy cm2” 

 
These changes do not affect the recommendations and conclusions of this Statement. 


